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Present:  Hank Wilcox, Tracy Amidon, Stephanie Hron, Teri McLane, Doug Corley, Chuck Horton,

Minutes were approved for the meeting of August 16.

Balance in our checking account is $5,126.51.  The savings account balance is $16,802.50. We now have 68 paid members.

The observatory that was approved seems much bigger and noticeable than thought.

There has been bear activity in the area.  Doug sees a bear almost every day at dusk.  He thinks they are looking for water.

Steve Christiansen called to say that he  has a few people who have signed up for chipping.  The deadline for signing up is Oct 10th.  Tracy will put the info on the website and Teri will send am e-mail to all the members around October 1 to remind people of chipping and the Oktoberfest..

Doug was notified by the Douglas County zoning office of a deck being built at 1282 Quartz Mountain that was not previously approved by the ACC.  Doug reviewed the covenants say that decks, fences and exterior changes require no fee.

Oktoberfest: Condiments are at Teri’s house.  PPEHOA will provide the meats, buns and drinks.  Stephanie and Tracy will buy the food and Doug will buy the beer and wine.  Plan for 60.  Stephanie will bring some music.

Rural Water Authority Meeting was attended my Doug and Bruce.  Water issues are being studied and changes to the 18A are being proposed.

CWPP will have an open meeting for the community in October at the fire house.  

Respectfully submitted,

Teri McLane




